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But from everlasting to everlasting the Lord’s love is with those who fear Him, 

and His righteousness with their children’s children - with those who keep                          

His covenant and remember to obey His precepts.                                                                                    

Psalm 103:17-18  
 

 We heard with sadness that ISABELLE WEBB passed away suddenly 
this week after a brave battle with cancer.  Our thoughts and prayers are 
with her family and loved ones and we pray that our Lord’s merciful 
presence will bring comfort and healing.        
 

 Our deepest sympathies to Rev. Louise Wernich whose grandmother 
passed away.   

 
 Please pray for PETER CARRIHILL who has dementia.  He has been 

released from hospital and is back at the frail care home.        
 

 We give thanks that Mama DINAH MPHAKA is recovering well after eye 
surgery and we pray for continued healing.   
 

 Please keep ELIZABETH AZZOPARDI (80) in your prayers as she is 
treated for a chronic bronchial infection.   

 

 FABIAN KARELSE (36), who is Hilton’s nephew, was brutally attacked 
while travelling home from work on a train in Cape Town.  He has severe 
swelling on the brain and is in a serious condition in hospital.     
 

 We give thanks that JB KELLY is showing a slight improvement and pray 
for continued healing and that he will make a complete recovery.   
 

 Please pray for Tshepo as he commemorates the two year anniversary 
of the death of both his parents due to HIV related illness. Tshepo has 
received a bursary to study in the Cape and we pray for provision as he 
tries to find a place to stay and for success in his studies.   
 

 We give thanks and praise that KEVIN HEATLIE was not injured in an 
attempted hijacking earlier this week.       

 

 
PRAYING FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY THIS WEEK 

 

We pray for Robert, Colleen and Christopher Westray.   
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